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For Immediate Release 

 

Nominations for President  
 

Nominations for the office of President will close at 12 noon (Atlantic Standard Time) 

September 1, 2020, at the office of the Nunatsiavut Electoral Officer, 14 Corte Real 

Road, Happy Valley-Goose Bay, NL. 

 

If necessary, the election for President will take place on Tuesday, October 6, 2020.   

 

Advanced polls will be held within 10 days prior to the election. 

 

The election was originally scheduled to take place on May 5, but was postponed amid 

growing concerns over the coronavirus COVID-19 pandemic, and to ensure the process is 

properly conducted in accordance with the spirit, intent and requirements of the Labrador 

Inuit Constitution and the Nunatsiavut Elections Act. 

 

Any inquiries regarding the election should be directed to Nunatsiavut Elections Officer, 

Nannette Blake. She can be reached at (709) 896-5683, or by email at 

nannette.blake@nunatsiavut.com. 
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